
SMR Website Report

May 19, 2024 GC Business Meeting


1. In the month of April, we had 4.070 views of the website . The highest number of views 

last month were:


• Home


• Script and Slides 


• Tony A’s 12 Steps


• Contact List


• Group Conscience Motions


• Motion 24-2: The SMR Proposal Process


2. The main menu of the site was reorganized with a new top menu item named 

Proposals/Polls and a new page was added for Group Conscience Motions.


3. Two new motions were posted in April (numbers are current to May 16th): 


• 24-4: Names and images information in the daily script (95 views/8 comments)


• 24-5: Clarification of Contact List policies (128 views/18 comments)


4. We are still in need of an elected Web Servant. Staci will stand for that position when 

there is an election. Until then, Staci, Wendy, and Jim have been meeting on Thursdays. 

We are reorganizing the site for better access to past minutes and reports and have 

added these two pages to the website:


• Minutes


• Reports of Previous 12 Months


This process will take a while as we are cataloguing material from the past 4 years. 

We will also be adding a page where you can search for information on a specific 

category. Not sure when that will happen.


5. Voting ended May 14th on Motions 24-2 and 24-3. Voting will open on Motions 24-4 

and 24-5 on May 19th. 


Respectfully submitted by Wendy C. AND STACI W.
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https://www.acamorning.org/proposals-and-polling/
https://www.acamorning.org/group-conscience-motions/
https://www.acamorning.org/minutes/
https://www.acamorning.org/all-reports/

